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Thank you, Mr. President, 
 

Pakistan warmly welcomes the delegation of Yemen and thanks it for the presentation 
of the 4th UPR report. 

The administrative, policy and legislative steps taken by Yemen to strengthen human rights 
mechanisms deserve our appreciation. 
 

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we have the following recommendations: 
 
- Further reinforce measures for enhancement of people’s right to work and to just and 

favourable conditions of work, especially for the most vulnerable groups; 
 

- Take further steps for protecting the rights of disabled persons. 
 
My delegation wishes Yemen a successful UPR. 

I thank you! 
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